
 

It is the policy of the Fargo South Bruin Booster Club to provide financial support to all Fargo South High 
academic, athletic or other extra-curricular organizations as needed. Our goal is to distribute funds fairly 
and equitably to all requesting organizations at Fargo South High School as deemed financially responsible 
by the Booster Club board members. All requests should be submitted at least two weeks in advance of a 
Booster Club meeting to ensure consideration. The Booster Club meets on the third Monday of each 
month. Please submit all forms to Mike Beaton, Assistant Principal/Activities Coordinator. 

 

Date: ______________________ Amount requested from Booster Club: _________________________ 

Organization: _________________________________________________________________________ 

Number of participants benefitted: ________________________________________________________ 

Contact Name/Number: _________________________________________________________________ 

Describe what the funds will be used for: ___________________________________________________ 

_____________________________________________________________________________________ 

_____________________________________________________________________________________ 

_____________________________________________________________________________________ 

Total cost of desired purchase: ______________________ Other sources of funding you will use for this:  
 
_____________________________________________________________________________________ 

_____________________________________________________________________________________ 

We do our best to contribute to as many requests as possible. Submission of a request is not, however, a guarantee 
that funds will be dispersed. We encourage attendance to our general meeting for a better understanding of what is 
available and to assist us clearly in your needs, attendance required for requests of $1,000 or more. 

Approved  _________ for $ _________________  Paid  ________________  Check # ________________  

Denied  ___________ Reason ____________________________________________________________ 

Booster Club Signature:   ________________________________________________________________ 

The Booster Club does ask that groups requesting funding work at least one shift in concessions, ideally during the 
semester in which the funds were requested. Groups are guaranteed $300 per shift, possibly more depending on 
sales. Please return a copy of the receipt after item has been purchased, where applicable, to the Booster Club 
mailbox to the attention of the Booster Club Treasurer. Thank you. 
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